

## DEVON COUNTY INDOOR BOWLS ASSOCIATION

## FURTHER TO THE EXECUTIVE MEETING HELD ON 25th March2024

- 1) A point was raised from the floor that the Website Manager allowance of £50-00 per month appeared excessive.
- 2) When investigated by the Acting Treasurer, it was realised that the amount had not been decoupled from the previous amount (£50) paid to a person having more than one position.
- 3) The Acting Treasurer, having decoupled the financial position finds that the fair and proper yearly allowance for the Website Manager for the year 2024/2025 will be proportionate to the other positions and be £300-00 (three hundred pounds per year)
- 4) This rectification will be submitted to the Annual General Meeting along with the other allowances approved at the executive meeting of 25th March 2024.
- 5) Any over or under payments made already will be made for the period from 1st February for current year based on the decoupled new allowance figure and the new allowance paid for the new season 2024/2025.

Ken Brenchley DCIBA Acting Treasurer.

3rd April 2024